
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Next Wednesday is Parents’ Evening and we look forward to seeing all parents. 

This will be your first chance to hear about the progress your child is making in 

school, as well as presenting an opportunity for you to discuss any additional 

home-school support your child needs. Your support is crucial for your child’s ac-

ademic development so please ensure you attend.   

Christmas is well and truly here and there are a number of exciting events going 
on in the lead up to the end of term, including trips for both classes. Please en-
sure you have checked the dates to the right so you know all of the fantastic 
things that are upcoming. Next Friday is Xmas Jumper Day (see separate letter), 
and all children will also be having a special Xmas dinner in the dining hall with 
their classmates. It would be great if all children participated in the festive fun and 
had school dinners on the day, rather than packed lunch. Check out our website 
and Social Media pages next week to see images of all of these events!  
 
Due to the Xmas dinner, which will be a roast dinner, taking place on Friday, the 
menu is changing next week so the children will have the Friday menu on Thurs-
day instead. Please check our website for the menu.  
 

   Kind Regards,  

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 8 December 2017 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

The Star of the Week for Sunflower Class this week is Tavia. Tavia has been using fantastic 
Fred Fingers every day in phonics and making sure she sounds out all unknown words when 
she is writing. She has made excellent progress in her writing so far this year and is using lots 
of ambitious vocabulary.   

In Bluebell Class, our star of the week is Terry! Terry has been making a tremendous effort 
with his writing and has worked really hard to start keeping his letters within the lines. We're 
all very proud of the progress that Terry has made. Great job! 

Attendance this week for Bluebell Class was 96%. Attendance for Sunflower Class was 92%. Well done to 
Bluebell Class for having the best attendance this week!  
 
We will be giving out prizes at the end of this half term for the children with the best attendance, and the chil-
dren with the most improved attendance over the course of the term. Top prizes 
include tickets for parents and child to Jump Evolution! Check out the website be-
low.  
http://www.jumpevolution.co.uk/ 
Get your child in to school every day for a chance to win tickets to this amazing in-
door park. Less than two weeks to go before we give out prizes!  

ATTENDANCE 

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Autumn Term 2017 
 

Parents Evening 
Wednesday 13 December 

Reception Trip to Discover 
Story Centre  

Thursday 14 December 

Xmas Jumper Day 
Friday 15 December 

Christmas Performance (for 

parents) 

Monday 18 December (starting 

at 1pm)  

Reception and Y1 Trip to 
Queen’s Theatre  

Tuesday 19 December  

End of Term Finish Date  

Wednesday 20 December 

*School will finish at 2pm on the 

last day and children should be 

collected from the school bus stop 

at 2.20pm 

 

KEY DATES 2017/18 



ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

UPDATE ON THE NEW BUILDING  

More images on the development of our super new building. Pop over to Union Road if you want to see more!  


